EDMUNI F. BALL
MUNCIE,INDIANA

Hay 18, 1966

HMr, Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District 3
01l Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

I am in receipt of your lay 13 letter concerning
conversion of exploratory well drilled to 1945
feet to a water well.

I would appreciate your sending whatever technical
information may be needed together with forms, ete.,
appropriate to this mctter to Mr. Orville Moore,
Manager, Box 666, Grarts, New Mexico.

I have asked Mr. Moore to get together cost infor-
mation and, since I expect to be in New Mexico
within the next couple of weeks, will attend to
the matter one way or the other then.

Sincerely,
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cec:  Mr. Orville Moore
Ir. J. R. HModrall




